
October 12, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

Unit Statistical Reporting 
Standards for Large Deductible Plans

 

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Department of Insurance has approved a proposal to 
establish standard unit statistical reporting codes for large deductible plans.

The changes described in the attached Filing Memorandum and Exhibits have been approved effective 
November 1, 1994, applicable to new, renewal and outstanding policies.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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